St Barnabas' Church of England (VA) Primary School

Newsletter Friday 23rd April 2021

Each child is uniquely created and loved by God.

" www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk



Our **School Christian Values** are Aspiration, Love, Trust, Perseverance, Reconciliation and Compassion. We have started to find out about the different names that are used about God.

Reminders

Please can we ask that we have no chocolate nut spread in sandwiches as we have children who are allergic to nuts in school.

Chocolate should be in moderation and we ask that the children do not have other sweets in their pack lunch boxes

PE days

^^^^^^^

Year R – Fri

Year 1—Weds & Thurs

Year 2 – Mon & Thurs

Year 3 – Tues & Thurs

Year 4 – Fri

Year 5 – Tues & Thurs

Year 6 – Fri

Team Points



- 1. Angels
- 2. Saints
- 3. Kingdom
- 4. Disciples



This week:

I hope you all had a fabulous Easter break. It has been lovely to see the children back at school and keen to learn, and we have enjoyed the sunshine! Our new topics have started, so do continue to look at the class pages on the website for weekly information and home learning.

On PE days children should come to school in uniform, they will change at school. They should have a pair of trainers/plimsolls to wear. We have started to look at races for our Sports Day which will be held in term 6 – more information will shared with you later.

With this sunny weather can I also remind you that children need to have a water bottle in school every day and please make sure that sun cream is applied before the children come to school (staff are not permitted to apply sun cream to children).

Sport Awards

Mr Luckhurst let me know over the Easter holidays that we had some award winners in Years 1, 2 and 4 from the athletics competitions completed during term 4.

Well done to:

Farisa, Alicia, Archie, Evie, Rowan, Hayden, Charlie and Rafi who achieved bronze awards in the Infant Agility competition.

Michael, Selvi, Thomas G, Harry G, Thomas I, Roger and Ryan who achieved bronze awards in their Pentathlon competition.

Albert achieved a silver award in the Pentathlon competition.

We look forward to receiving our Year 5 and 6 results soon.

Stars of the Week:

Well done to our Stars of the Week:

Nikola, Saanvi, Anas, Joshua M, Sesha, Aimee, Akinde, Nellie, Evie W, Alyra, Thomas G, Daniel D, Felicity, Louisa, Freya, Emre and Tyler.



Keeping in contact



If you would like to contact your child's class teacher here are the class email addresses.

If it is an urgent matter please contact the School office.

Acorn: acorn@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Willow: willow@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Beech: beech@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Maple: maple@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Chestnut: chestnut@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Lilac: lilac@st-st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Oak: oak@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk



Something to think about





A flying fox is a type of butterfly

St Barnabas Prayer

God our Father,

Through your power and inspired by the Holy Spirit, Saint Barnabas spread your word and encouraged others to follow Jesus our Lord. By your strength, and through his prayers, may our school always be a sign of Jesus' presence among us.

We ask this in the name of Jesus, who lives with you and the Holy Spirit now and for ever.

Amen



Thank you to everyone who has returned their sponsor money so far for the Hula Hoop Challenge.

Have a lovely weekend.

With best wishes Moira Duncombe

@StBarnabasSchoolTW